
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Stacy Ruthrauff, Human Resources Director 

DATE:    April 12, 2021 

SUBJECT: 

Proclamation Declaring the Week of April 18 – April 24, 2021 as Volunteer 
Appreciation Week in the City of Tualatin 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
In 2020 over 500 volunteers contributed approximately 8,400 hours of their time, an 
equivalent of about 4 full time employees, to the betterment of our community.  The 
City’s volunteers give freely of their time, talents, and energy, and ask only for a 
thank you for their countless hours of service.  The City of Tualatin has a long 
standing tradition in our community for individuals, families, and local businesses to 
volunteer to make a difference in our community and it is fitting to recognize our 
volunteers for their dedicated service by way of this proclamation. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
n/a 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Proclamation Declaring the Week of April 18 – April 24, 2021 as Volunteer Appreciation Week in 
the City of Tualatin 
 


